
Government fails to deliver on public 
employment and pay

 Italy 

(October 2016) Despite promises of additional funding to cover public sector 
employment, the latest figures announced by the government are a major 
disappointment to all the public sector federations. FP-CGIL, CISL-FP, UIL-PA and UIL-
FPL issued a joint statement that attacked the government for its short-sighted 
policies and failure to provide any opening for serious negotiations on pay, skills, 
productivity and innovation. The unions will be stepping up their mobilisation 
beginning with a national protest in Rome on 12 November.
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